
Save the Date for the All Schools Open House on
October 15!

With Special Thanks To Our Silver Sponsors

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are very excited to invite you to the All Schools Open House on Tuesday,
October 15th from 4pm - 7pm at Hoboken Grace Church Community Center
(409 14th St, Hoboken, NJ).

This event will bring together 20 schools, including public, private, charter, Pre-K
and daycares located in and around Hoboken. Representatives from each school
can provide information about their curriculum and programs. This is a great
opportunity for our community to come together and learn about their Pre-K - 12
options.

There is an admission fee of $10 per adult (18+) to support our non-profit
organization. This fee is payable at the event or at our eventbrite link:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hfa-all-schools-2024-tickets-1027973385067?aff=o
ddtdtcreator

The following schools are attending:

Private Schools
● Stevens Cooperative School
● Tessa International School
● Trinity School
● Kaplan Preschool
● The Hudson School
● Hoboken Montessori School
● Dwight-Englewood School

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hfa-all-schools-2024-tickets-1027973385067?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hfa-all-schools-2024-tickets-1027973385067?aff=oddtdtcreator


● All Saints Episcopal Day School
● The Elisabeth Morrow School
● Staten Island Academy
● St. Francis Academy

Public Schools
● Hoboken High School
● Hoboken Middle School
● Wallace Elementary School
● Connors Elementary School
● Brandt Elementary School
● HOPES Preschool Program
● Mile Square Early Learning Center-Preschool Program

Charter Schools
● Hoboken Charter School
● Hoboken Dual Language Charter School (HoLa)
● Elysian Charter School

If you have any questions, please contact Purnima Pattanayak at
communityaffairs@hobokenfamily.org.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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